Thursday, June 16,2016 10:06:32 AM Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: Re: 100 Vaughan Street conversion from single family to two condominium units
Date: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 12:27:26 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Jonathan Rioux

To: Stephen Pondelis

As-soon-as the application is entered into the system our front end-staff invoices the applicant. Please CC me
when you submit, whereas | already reviewed the plans for building code compliance.



